SCARECROW WORKSHOP

SUNDAY 16™ JULY 1-4 PM - KETTLEWELL VILLAGE HALL |

Want to make a Scarecrow, but don’t know how? Then come to the workshop
where help is on hand to build your Scarecrow. All the things you need — a
frame, straw and old clothes will be available on the day, just bring your
imagination and some old tights (to stuff).

Come along at anytime in the afternoon, teas and coffees will be
available or bring a bottle to help keep you going.

The Kettlewell Scarecrow Festival will be held on the 12™ to 20th August and we
need your help to make this year as good as last year, if not better. The festival is an
important event to the village raising funds for the School, Village Hall and Church
but also for other groups in the village. Last year's festival benefitted groups
including the Cricket Club, the Toddler group, and the Children’s fund.

For further information call: Maggie on 07791732757



